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PRESENTED: July 21, 2020  REPORT: 20-068 

FROM: Infrastructure Services FILE: SA17-3 

SUBJECT: ALTA PLACE – ROAD NAMING 

COMMENT/RECOMMENDATION FROM THE CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 

That the recommendation of the General Manager of Infrastructure Services be endorsed. 

RECOMMENDATION 

That Council approve the name “Alta Place” for the private road entering the Prism Properties 
development from Alta Lake Road as shown on Figure 1 attached as Appendix “A” to Administrative 
Report No. 20-068. 

PURPOSE OF REPORT 

Council has the authority to name roads within Whistler and the Prism Properties development has one 
private road that requires naming. 

REFERENCES 

Appendix “A” – Location Map, Figure 1. 

DISCUSSION  

When the Prism Properties development was recently authorized, it was addressed accordingly within 
the 1500 block of Alta Lake Road. Converting the long strata driveway for this development into a 
private road with its own name will allow emergency responders and others to more easily locate the 
residences. Additionally, prior to the Prism Properties development, there was no road access to the 
future resident housing parcel, currently addressed as 1451 Alta Lake Road. The creation of the private 
road will provide this parcel with unique Alta Place addresses when developed. The proposed name for 
the one private road in the Prism Properties development is “Alta Place” as shown on Figure 1 
attached. 

POLICY CONSIDERATIONS 

Council routinely assigns street names to new roads as they are built, in accordance with the Road 
Naming Procedure published in 1992.  

OCP POLICY CONSIDERATIONS 

There are no OCP policy considerations. 
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BUDGET CONSIDERATIONS 

There are no budget considerations. 

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT AND CONSULTATION 

This request is at the behest of the property owner and no further community engagement has been 
sought. 

SUMMARY 

The Prism Properties development accessed off of Alta Lake Road has one private road that requires 
naming. The proposed name is “Alta Place” as shown on Figure 1 attached as Appendix “A” to this 
Report. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brian Lutke 
SENIOR TECHNOLOGIST 

for 
James Hallisey 
GENERAL MANAGER OF INFRASTRUCTURE SERVICES 
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Appendix “A” - Figure 1 

 


